
  
 

FISCAL IMPACT NOTE 

 

 

 

Ordinance:  O-39-19 

 

Title:  Accessory Dwelling Units 

 

Date:  January 8, 2020 

 

 

The Acting Director of Planning and Zoning does not believe this zoning ordinance will have 

any direct fiscal impact on City expenditures.  We cannot estimate how City tax assessments and 

revenue might be affected by allowing accessory dwelling units.    

 

Prepared by Jodee Dickinson, Finance Director 


